The First Tour staff have been working to improve programming for the 2024
season. This document contains more information on these changes and why
they have been implemented. This document may contain terminology that is
confusing to those unfamiliar with competitive golf. Please reach out to the
tournament director at TLe@firstteedallas.org with any questions.

Additional way to register for events

Due to troubles with emails last season First Tour will implement an additional
way to register for events.

First Tour now has a Twitter account. At this time only event registration will be
posted to it. Only First Tour members will be allowed to follow the account so you
will need to have a twitter account and turn on notifications.

It is not required to follow the twitter account, it is merely to ensure every member
has a fair chance to register for events.

Event registration will always be via direct link provided by email and twitter. The
link will be made available at least one hour before registration opens. EX, If
registration opens at 12pm, an email and a tweet containing the registration link
will be made by 11am but the link will not become active until 12pm.

We will no longer provide accommodations for issues involving event registration.
Including inability to access an account or the parent portal. Participants'
guardians are responsible for ensuring they are able to access their account and
the registration link before it opens. If you believe your situation falls outside
these circumstances, reach out to the tournament director immediately at
TLe@firstteedallas.org.

The contents of this document is subject to change and is in effect as of 2/1/2024.
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